
Letter:  Giving  thanks  for
Second Serving
To the community,

Every Friday for the last six years, Bread & Broth has been
partnering with Lake Tahoe Community Presbyterian Church to
feed the hungry through the Second Serving program.

Second Serving meals consist of soup and a simple entrée such
as pasta dishes, sloppy Joes and chili cheese dogs. They are
served from 4-5pm in the family room of the LTCPC. These meals
complement  the  Bread  &  Broth  Monday  evening  full-course
dinners served at St. Theresa Church Grace Hall.

The dinner guests at Second Serving are treated to hot, tasty
and nutritious chowders, and tomato, bean and vegetable soups
thanks  to  eight  South  Tahoe  restaurants  that  prepare  and
donate their soups to the Second Serving program.

Bread & Broth would like to acknowledge and thank Blue Angel
Café, Café Fiore’, Freshies, MontBleu, Nepheles, Riva Grill,
Ridge Tahoe and Tep’s Villa Roma for their participation in
the  Second  Serving  program.  By  donating  soups,  these
restaurants  are  truly  Bread  &  Broth’s  partners  in  easing
hunger in the Lake Tahoe South Shore community.

Finally, Bread & Broth would like to thank the Second Serving
volunteers and the LTCPC for all of their support in providing
a second weekly meal to those most at risk of dealing with
hunger.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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